
Principal's Office.

McGILE UNIVERSITY 

MONTREAL.

November
Twenty-ninth

1919.

H. M. Sugars Esq., 
School of Commerce, 
Arts Building.

Dear Mr. Sugars:-
I am enclosing herewith a 

letter addressed to me by Dean Laird of the 
School for Teachers, and a memorandum of 
comment on the same by Dr. Nicholson.

I shall be glad if you will 
read these letters and return them to me 
with any comment that you have to make.

Yours very sincerely,

Ends Acting Principal


